
Meeting Date: 2017.08.08 (August)

The American Legion Brown-Guest Post 30 met at the Road House Diner at 6pm.

There were 4 officers present and 2 other members and 2 guests. 

Minutes were read by Officer Stephanie Griffin. The financial report was read by Officer Griffin. 
Officer Keith Brown gave a twenty dollar donation.

Topics discussed included a certificate and award to be given to firemen, and policemen of the year and
also include Sheriff's dept and VFD. The award announcements should be put in the Paris News along 
with a picture of Commander Don Karasek. Officer Griffin is to include it in the scrapbook.

Other topics discussed included a breakfast that Commander Karasek attended at the Elks Lodge for 
Veterans. Member Thadius Jones submitted his volunteer hours.

Vice Commander/Adjutant John Watts will exit his position and Member Mike Hanlon will take his 
place. 

The meeting ended with a prayer lead by Officer Stephanie Griffin and dinner was served.


